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Town 

Conservation Area 

Committee

The application should more fully acknowledge the heritage of this site - built along the main 

high street of Kentish Town, perhaps in the 1830, with 'French' window to the first floor (but 

no longer balconied) and valley roof. To this end, while adding an extra floor with dormer 

windows is reasonable, and will enable improvement, there should be a requirement to 

replace all front aspect windows with  hard wood sashes and casements - there are many 

local firms that can do this well, rather than the aluminium frames proposed.
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